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Meet again Bong Joon-ho’s <The Host> at the KCCLA 

- A free screening event of the movie <The Host> on July 10th at 7 pm at  

the Korean Cultural Center Lost Angeles (KCCLA) 

 
 

 ▶ Event Title: Movie Night: Family on Screen - <The Host> Screening 

 ▶ Date: July 10(WED), 2024, 7pm  

 ▶ Venue: Ari Hall(3F), Korean Cultural Center Los Angeles  

 ▶ Host: Korean Cultural Center Los Angeles (KCCLA) 

 ▶ Inquires: Seonji Jang, 323-936-7141(x116) / lila@kccla.org  
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KCCLA (Director Sangwon Jung) hosts the free film screening of the movie <The Host>, 

directed by Bong Joon-ho in 2006, at the center’s auditorium Ari Hall on Wednesday, 

July 10 at 7 p.m. This is part of the center’s movie screening event “Movie Night: Family 

on Screen” which started last May.  

 

Movie <The Host> is drawing the family’s struggles to find the daughter kidnapped by a 

mysterious creature that appeared in Hangang River in Seoul. The movie hit 10.91 million 

audiences when it was released in 2006. As of May 2024, it ranks 7th in the Korea box 

office among all Korean films. Additionally, it was produced based on the anecdote of 

its director Bong Joon-ho, who won the Palme d’Or at the Cannes Film Festival and the 

Academy Awards for his movie <Parasite>.  

 

KCCLA’s “Movie Night: Family on Screen” aims to share the meaning of Family in Korean 

society with the local society through the 4 selected films among the Family on Screen 

Series provided by the Korean Film Archive. 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                              

This screening doesn’t have an admission fee, however, audiences under the age of 13 

need a guardian. Reservation is available at the KCCLA website. /END/ 


